
Literacy 
We will continue to work our way through the 

fundamentals of grammar, and have also started to 

practice writing using a pen. We will be linking a lot 

of our literacy to our Interdisciplinary learning. Our 

class novel for this term is going to be Divided City. 

The children should continue to read a novel of their 

choice as part of their homework. The children will be 

writing explanation and discursive pieces during 

taught writing.  
 

Numeracy 
We will be continuing to develop our mental math 

strategies through a range of number talks. Children 

will be continuing to learn more about mental and 

written adding, subtracting, multiplication and 

division methods, as well as being encouraged to 

estimate an answer before calculating it. This term 

there will be a focus on algebra, 2D and 3D shapes 

and angles. 

Please follow us on X to see the exciting things we are doing 

this year @RiverbankPSNC  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Expressive Arts 
This term we will be working hard practicing for our 

final show where there will be lots of songs, dancing 

and acting to rehearse. Our focus during art recently 

has been portraiture, and we will be moving on to 

creating drawings that have a 3D effect, as well as 

still-life drawings. 

Technology  
We will be looking at ways to create a model version 

of our solar system, as well as some of the buggies 

that have landed on Mars and the moon. 
Homework 

Homework will continue to be posted on Microsoft 

Teams on a Monday and should be completed in 

homework jotters and returned on Friday.  

Things to Remember 
Indoor P.E is on a Tuesday and outdoor P.E is on a 

Wednesday. Information regarding the PE Uniform 

can be found in Mrs Paterson’s Newsletter. Children 

must not wear any jewellery on PE or outdoor 

learning days.  

Key Dates for the Term 

• Thursday 2nd May In-Service Day 

• Monday 6th May 

• Friday 24th May and Monday 27th May 

• Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th June P7 High 

School Transition 

• Thursday 13th and Friday 14th June Senior 

School Show 

• Monday 17th June P7 Graduation 

• Tuesday 18th June Leavers’ Treat 

• Friday 21st June Summer Service 

• Wednesday 26th June school closes at 1pm 

 

 

 

Hello! I can’t believe that’s us in our final term! It’s 

going to be a busy one! 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
For our final term, we will be delving deep into the 

depths of space; finding out about our solar system, 

discoveries, technology used and also well-known 

astronauts. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
On Wednesdays the pupils are participating with a 

rugby coach where they are learning the 

fundamentals of the game, as well as learning keys 

skills such as teamwork. We will also be focusing on 

being inclusive and respecting individuals.  
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